
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Zoning Board of the Village of Holgate will hold a public 

meeting on November 26, 2019 at 6:30 o’clock p.m. at the Village 
Hall in Holgate at 327 Railway Avenue. A conditional use permit 
request will be considered at this time for Holgate Health Facilities 
/ Vancrest to add an addition to the current structure at 600 Joe 
E. Brown Ave., just west of the current facility. Any persons with 
an interest in this request should attend this meeting.

Zoning Official
Douglas Bower


